
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger               The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                            Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting community project funding for the Regional Transportation Commission of 

Southern Nevada’s (RTC) Advanced Public Transit Driver’s Assistance project in fiscal year 

2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Regional Transportation Commission 

of Southern Nevada, located at 600 S. Grand Central Parkway, Suite 350, Las Vegas, NV 89106 

 

The funding would be used to replace traditional mirrors on 425 fixed-route transit vehicles with 

high-definition digital cameras and interior displays. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will increase safety, reduce 

accidents, and provide better protections for the traveling public.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described under 49 

U.S.C. § 5302(4). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress 
 


